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HCR HOME CARE MOVES CNY OFFICE TO SALINA; SEEKING 
MORE NURSES, HOME HEALTH AIDES
The Central New York Business Journal

SALINA, N.Y. — HCR Home Care, a Rochester–based home-care agency, has moved its Central New York 
operations into a larger office location in the town of Salina and has plans for additional hiring.

HCR’s Certified Home Health Agency (CHHA), Licensed Home Care Services Agency (LHCSA) and 
HCR Care Management operations are now located at 290 Elwood Davis Road, Suite 104 in the 
Thruway Office Building.

The new space shifts HCR’s operations from two offices, totaling 3,000 square feet, to one location 
composed of more than 6,000 square feet.

The company previously operated at 6007 Fair Lakes Road in the town of DeWitt (just south of the Thruway) 
and also had some different, smaller office space at the 290 Elwood Davis Road property, HCR Home Care 
tells CNYBJ in an email.

The office expansion will enable HCR to serve more people across its Central New York footprint. To meet 
the emerging demand for services, HCR announced that it’s looking to hire between five and 10 additional 
nurses and home health aides.

Those interested can apply or see a list of openings at hcrhealth.com/hcr-careers.

HCR’s Central New York operations serve people in Cayuga, Cortland, Jefferson, Madison, 
Onondaga, and Oswego counties.

Founded in 1978, HCR Home Care is a provider of home health services to individuals, physicians and other 
health-care professionals across New York. The woman-owned business operates in 25 counties across the 
Catskill, Central New York, Finger Lakes and North Country regions.
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